
Barnegat Bay Blitz
Celebrate Earth Week
by taking part in the

Annual Watershed-Wide 
Cleanup of Barnegat Bay

Friday, April 25, 2014

Cleanups are
planned in or near 
every township in

the watershed.

To find out information
on each town’s cleanup efforts visit

www.nj.gov/dep/barnegatbay/bbblitz.htm
or contact barnegatbayblitz@dep.state.nj.us
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